Miss Shirley Barham, Student Council, Manhattan Senior High School, Manhattan, Kansas.

Dear Miss Barham:

Since writing you yesterday and accepting your invitation for March 23, I have learned that the N.C.A.A. basketball playoffs in Kansas City are to be held on March 23 and 24. I would like very much to attend those games.

Would it be possible for you to hold your basketball banquet on March 22? I will be very happy to come on that date if it is possible for you to make this change.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH